
Cc: Mr. Armando Castro Figueredo, Senior Implementing Partnership Management Officer (IPMS), UNHCR  

  

 
To:   LUCIANO COSTANTINI 

                 HEAD OF GRANT CONTROL AND COMPLIANCE UNIT 

INTERSOS ORGANIZZAZIONE UMANITARIA ONLUS 
(INTERSOS), ITALY 

 

From:  Mr. Eskalem Bogale 

    Chief of Section, Field Procurement Support  

           UNHCR GSC, Hungary  

 

Date: 28 May 2021 

 

Subject: INTERSOS – Pre-qualification for procurement  

Dear Luciano, 

Reference is made to INTERSOS’s submission for procurement pre-
qualification. We also refer to several email exchanges on the matter. 

In the interest of formalizing our email correspondence, UNHCR would like 
to thank you for the cooperation provided during the evaluation process 
and appreciates the effort your agency made to be compliant with UNHCR 
Partners Procurement Guidelines.  

After completing the evaluation, it was determined that INTERSOS’s 
procurement policies and procedures meet the requirements for 
procurement pre-qualification. 

I herewith confirm that UNHCR grants INTERSOS Pre-qualified for 
Procurement status with multi-country scope to carry out 
procurement activities for UNHCR funded programs. This is valid from 28 
May 2021 to 31 December 2025 when another evaluation shall be 
conducted if requested. 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr. Eskalem Bogale  

Chief of Section, Field Procurement 
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